
Annual report DPCR Alumni Association 2014-2015 

During the academic year of 2014-2015, the board of the alumni association 

has focused on gathering more members. The vice president and the secretary 

have visited the peace and security after work event in Stockholm in order to 

find alumni of the department and to attract more members. The vice president 

and the secretary habe also visited the undergraduate classes to inform them 

about the association and encourage them to join. 

The board has encouraged graduating classes to appoint contact persons who 

can be contacted in the future to collect information about alumni from that 

person’s class and their current whereabouts and occupations, and who will be 

able to inform the alumni about events and meetings of the alumni association. 

The board has been working with the new online system, and trying to get it to 

work correctly and figuring out how it can be used by the alumni association. 

The board has also got the email service to work, and we are now able to 

contact all members via email, which will make information spreading more 

efficient than it has been in the past. 

 

Finally, the board has arranged an event with two former students of the 

department who are now working at Folke Bernadotte Academy, in order to 

inspire current students at the department and give them an idea of what to 

expect after graduation.  

 

 

 


